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Adam Rodman, MD, MPH, Hospitalist in the Division of General Medicine and Director of 
AI Programs at BIDMC, and colleagues published, “GPT-4 assistance for improvement of 
physician performance on patient care tasks: A randomized controlled trial” in Nature Medicine. 
BIDMC co-authors include Hannah Kerman, MD, Jason A. Freed, MD, Joséphine A. Cool, 
MD, and Zahir Kanjee, MD. Click here to read the full press release.
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